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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Expectation on Academy buses 

 

I am writing to remind you of the behaviour expectations of all students who travel on the 

Academy buses. 

 

When using the Academy bus please remember: 

 

 To wear a face covering 

 To treat other students and the bus driver with respect at all times.  

 Follow the driver’s instruction first time 

 That there should be no graffiti or damage to the bus 

 That there should be no loud music or shouting 

 That the seats are on first come first serve basis 

 That there should be no pushing or shoving on the bus 

 That there should be no physical assault of any form 

 That there should be no use of inappropriate language 

 That there should be no smoking 

 That there should be no taking of photos of other students. 

 

Failure to meet the above expectations and any other behaviour deemed to be unacceptable 

on the bus will lead to serious sanctions being issued and a ban. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr G Dzoboku 

Principal 

          

 

 


